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Chair Bowman, Vice Chairs Drazen, Vice Chair Pham, and All Members of the House 

Committee On Rules, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments regarding HJR 3. I oppose this bill. 

I believe that when the voting public is faced with statewide decision-making, such as 

a ballot measure, members of the entire state should weigh in equally, not county by 

county. Oregon’s counties are not proportioned equally by population. To me, HJR 3 

is undemocratic. 

Please oppose this bill.  

 


